
 

 
 

PULBOROUGH PARISH COUNCIL 
Swan View, Lower Street 

Pulborough 
West Sussex RH20 2BF 

Telephone:  01798 873532 
Email: clerk@pulboroughparishcouncil.gov.uk 

 
MINUTES OF A MEETING OF THE ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON 

RECREATION AND OPEN SPACES HELD ON  
                  THURSDAY 12TH JULY 2018 

                                          AT THE SPORTS PAVILION 
 

 
PRESENT:   Cllrs Henly (Chairman), Bignell, Caplin, Hare (arrived at min no. 7), Lawson 
and Quested. 
 
REPRESENTATIVES:  Mr M Woolgar (Cricket Club) & Mr and Mrs Nunns (Allotments) – 
(arrived at min no. 7). 
 
IN ATTENDANCE:  Mrs L Underwood (Deputy Clerk) 
 
The meeting opened at 7.33pm. 
 
5. APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE 
 Apologies had been received from Cllrs. Clarke & Court.  
 
6. MINUTES 
 The Minutes of the Meeting held on 24th May 2018 were received, agreed and 

signed as an accurate record.  
 

Clerk's Report 
 
Update from the meeting held on 24.05.18 
 
Min. No. 353 - Representatives' Reports & Items - Cricket Club 
The Parish Office has not received the receipt for the extra hosing, so no 
reimbursement has been made to date. 

 
7. REPRESENTATIVES’ REPORTS AND ITEMS 
 
 Allotments 
 Some plots still remain un-cultivated, the Deputy Clerk advised she is due to 

conduct a further inspection next week and will write to relevant plot holders 
accordingly. 

 
 
 
 
 

PULBOROUGH 
PARISH COUNCIL 

Working together for a better future 

 

mailto:clerk@pulboroughparishcouncil.gov.uk


ReCAD Mins 12.07.18 

 
 
Cricket Club 
Mr Woolgar advised that the Club have another 8 games to play and are mid table 
in the league.  
 

8. DATE OF NEXT MEETING 
 The next meeting is scheduled for 13th September 2018.  

 
 
The meeting closed at 7.40pm 
 
 
 
…………………………………….. Chairman 

 

……………………………….. …Date 


